
         
 

 

 

 

Invitation to the Bauhaus-Archiv groundbreaking 

ceremony 

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

 

To mark the commencement of the renovation and expansion of the Bauhaus-Archiv / Museum 

für Gestaltung, we cordially invite you to the groundbreaking ceremony. 

 

When:  Tuesday, 11 June 2019, 11 am – 12 pm 

Where:  Bauhaus-Archiv / Museum für Gestaltung 

Klingelhöferstr. 14, 10785 Berlin 

The prominent guest speakers at the event will include Federal Minister of Culture Prof. Monika 

Grütters, Senator for Culture Dr. Klaus Lederer, Senator for Urban Development and Housing 

Katrin Lompscher, director of the Bauhaus-Archiv / Museum für Gestaltung, Dr. Annemarie 

Jaeggi, chairman of the board of the Bauhaus-Archiv e.V., Dr. Markus Klimmer and the project 

architect Volker Staab. Also attending the ceremony will be State Secretary of Urban 

Development Anne Katrin Bohle, Senate Director of Urban Development Regula Lüscher and 

Permanent Secretary for Culture Torsten Wöhlert. 

On the occasion of the 100th anniversary of the Bauhaus, the Bauhaus-Archiv / Museum für 

Gestaltung, designed by Walter Gropius, is slated to undergo extensive renovation and 

expansion based on plans drafted by Staab Architekten. Due to the immense public interest in 

the Bauhaus-Archiv – over 120,000 visitors every year – it is necessary to expand the exhibition 

space at the archive. The world’s largest collection on the history of the Bauhaus also requires 

alterations to the premises. 

We look forward to personally welcoming you as our guest at the groundbreaking ceremony 

and kindly request your prior registration by 10 June 2019 at pressestelle@sensw.berlin.de. 

Comprehensive press information is available to download at www.bauhaus.de/en/presse. 

 

                    Berlin, 7 June 2019 

To all press, radio and television 

broadcasting staff  

mailto:pressestelle@sensw.berlin.de
https://www.bauhaus.de/en/presse/aktuell/4291_neubau#thema5531


 

 

Press contact 

 

Bauhaus-Archiv / Museum für Gestaltung 
Therese Teutsch 
Presse- und Öffentlichkeitsarbeit 
Telefon: 030 / 25 40 02 47 
presse@bauhaus.de 
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